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Landoe, Brian

From: Michael O'Connell <ocon.m.j@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 10:18 PM
To: Parks - Urban Forestry Commission
Subject: Supporting Title 11 Amendments extension for big trees

 Hello, 
 
 
I support protecting the large trees in the Portland area. Especially with climate change, it’s absolutely 
essential to preserve shade-producing trees and extending the amendment.  
 
 
Mike O’Connell 
(from my phone) 


